
 

 

 

No: GDCP/22/709                                                                                                                    Dated: 10/08/2022 

 

 

Dr. Christian Bartolf  

President, Gandhi Information Center, Berlin, Germany  

 

Dear Sir, 
 

It’s a matter of great pleasure to place on record our sincere thanks to you for sparing time from your 

busy schedule and participating in two days International Peace Conference on 23-24 July, 2022 UT 

J&K (INDIA). Your participation gave rare international color to the conference. Your knowledgeable 

presentation on the theme was highly valuable & has broadened the intellectual horizon of the 

participants whose knowledge about the subject matter has enhanced. We deeply acknowledge your 

gesture of goodwill towards our college and organization. We shall be looking forward to your active 

participation in our future endeavors as well. 

 

With Warm Regards                     

Sincerely Yours, 

 
 

 

 

 

(Prof. Mussaraf H. Shah) 
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